



14 Lotfy El Saied St. Ghamra - Cairo



Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637

+202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700

+202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct

Dear Parents and Students,

According to the Ministry of Education, students should have Years Work's marks for December, which will be added to their Mid-Year exams' marks. Accordingly, we would like to announce the following:

- Weekly Quizzes will be heldas follows:
 - December Weekly Quizzes One and Two will take place from the 7th to the 12th of December.
 - December Weekly Quizzes Three andFourwill take place from the 14th to the 19th of December.
 - O Please note that: ABSENCE is totally not allowed, especially during assessments.
 - Exams will <u>not be re-taken</u> except in <u>severe emergencies</u> <u>after presenting formal</u> <u>accepted documents.</u>

Season's Greetings to you all

College Director

HalaToma